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Pilon, Janet

Subject: An item for the City Council of Hamilton to consider

From: Brad Kuhn

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:15 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: An item for the City Council of Hamilton to consider

re: Marr-Phillpo House 398 Wilson Street East Ancaster
To Hamilton City Council

As a former councillor in Ancaster, | believe that the moving of this building would be a decision to further eliminate the
historical nature of the former town of Ancaster.

| am sure that the developer’s architect will be able to integrate the Marr-Phillipo House, where it now sits, into the
development so that the building will enhance the whole development and preserve its' historical nature..

Your thoughtful reconsideration of the decision to relocate the building will be truly appreciated.

| respectfully and enthusiastically support Wilf Ruland's (Hydrogeologist) recommendation
Recommendation
| recommend that the proponent should be requested to provide proper and
adequately detailed hydrogeological documentation to support their proposal
to remove/relocate the Marr-Phillipo House.

In the meantime, the City of Hamilton should put the associated development
application on hold pending receipt of further documentation.

In appreciation for any assistance you can provide,

Brad Kuhn



